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Name 
Alexandra Bodmer  

Address 
16055 Almond Sunset Lane 
Brandywine, Maryland 20613 

Phone 
2023213160  

Email 
mailalexandra@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I feel that those who are uncomfortable or feel that it is better to wear a mask to protect themselves against illness of COVID-19 or 
any illnesses including cold, flu, viruses have the right to wear that mask as much as they want. For others who can't wear masks due 
to asthma or other health conditions plus any American Citizen has the right to not be controlled and forced to wear a mask as this is 
a free country and this is too much control which makes us lose our liberties in this free country we live in. A virus is a virus and will 
run its course wether its COVID, FLU, PNEUMONIA, ETC. Our bodies immune systems just need to be built up to combat any virus or 
illness as well as eating healthy and living a healthy lifestyle, that is where it begins. We should not have to mask ourselves 
indefinitely for the rest of our lives this is insane and unconstitutional. We need to face COVID just like any other illness. We need to 
stop the mandates and go on with our lives. If people feel threatened by COVID-19 they are entitled to wear a mask or face covering 
to protect their own self but we should not all be controlled by something we truly have no control over as masks dont truly work 
100% and are not that effective. Nothing will prevent anyone from getting COVID-19 other than building your own immune system 
with vitamins, essential oils and natural remedies. I am a testament to that as I lived with someone who got COVID and slept in the 
same room as them and never caught it. I diffused doTERRA On Guard ESSENTIAL OIL as well as other oils to kill airborne illness and 
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also took immune boosting natural remedies and never got sick. I have not been sick for 3 years. Its all about building your immune 
system. That is what we should be talking about instead of an agenda to control peoples free choices! 
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